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Multiple Overnight and Daytime Lane and Ramp Closures Planned for 

Southside Connector Sunday through Friday 

   
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Lanes and ramps on the Southside Connector (State Road 113) from 

I-295 to Atlantic Boulevard/Arlington Expressway (State Road 115), including the Merrill Road 

(State Road 116) and Regency Square Boulevard North interchanges, will be closed at various 

times during the day and night Sunday, May 1 through Friday, May 6. The closures, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting, are needed to facilitate paving activities related to the 

Southside Connector resurfacing project.  

 

Signage and digital message boards will direct motorists through the closures and detours.  

 

April is Distracted Driving Awareness Month. Remember to keep your hands on the wheel, eyes 

on the road and your mind on driving. Help save a life; it could be your own! 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 2 at 

@MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook.    
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